
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st March 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to let you know that due to unforeseen circumstances Mrs Hambling will no 

longer be working with us.  In order to keep things consistent, from Monday the teacher in 

Y2 is Mrs Fahey who will teach Monday’s and Tuesday’s and Mrs McQuillan will continue 

to teach Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Mrs Fahey has been with the children today 

and she will be with us until the end of the Summer term.  Please make yourself known to 

Mrs Fahey when you bring or collect your child from school on Monday. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher. 
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